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MacInnes, Hazel

From: Young, Howard
Sent: 31 January 2018 16:25
To: MacInnes, Hazel
Subject: ARGYLL AND BUTE LOCAL REVIEW BODY CASE 17/0008/LRB - 32 MACLEOD DRIVE, 

HELENSBURGH [OFFICIAL]

Good afternoon. In terms of the above I would reiterate the points made in our previous submissions that the sub‐
division of this plot is not acceptable, will be visually intrusive and does not fit with the prevailing settlement pattern. 
Regards, Howard Young. 
 
Howard Young, BA (Hons), MSc, MSc, M.R.T.P.I. 
Area Team Leader, Helensburgh and Lomond 
Civic Centre 
38 Clyde Street, Helensburgh 
G84 7PG 
Work number: (01436) 658888 
Contact Mobile number: 07557047657 
 

---  

 
Argyll and Bute Council classify the sensitivity of emails according to the Government Security Classifications. The 
adopted classifications are: 
 
NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 
Non public sector business i.e. does not require protection. 
 
OFFICIAL 
Routine public sector business, operations and services. 
 
OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE 
Particularly sensitive information that can be shared on a need to know basis, where inappropriate access or release 
could have damaging consequences. Disclosure in response to FOISA should be verified with the data owner prior to 
release. 
 
OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE PERSONAL 
Particularly sensitive information that can be shared on a need to know basis relating to an identifiable individual, where 
inappropriate access or release could have damaging consequences. For example, where relating to investigations, 
vulnerable individuals, or the personal / medical records of people. 
 
OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE COMMERCIAL 
Commercial or market-sensitive information, including that subject to statutory or regulatory obligations, that may be 
damaging to Argyll and Bute Council, or to a commercial partner if improperly accessed. Disclosure in response to FOISA 
should be verified with the data owner prior to release. 
 


